
 

 

 

 

 

ASTRO Networks Victoria Inc. 

What's News! 
 

 

ASTRO Networks continues to grow, prosper and provide a great meeting place for likeminded people seeking 

to broaden and share their knowledge, insights, wisdom and experiences. 

We have reached the end of 2018 and have had another great year of Guest Speakers presenting on a wide 

variety of subjects.  Our special thanks and gratitude to the following Guest Speakers for their wonderful 

presentations this year;~ 

 

Petra Stampfer  -  The Power of Crystals – Experience Crystalline Energy for a Better Life 

Salwa Abboud -  2018 Year of the Dog - Your Destiny, the Tools & Remedies. 

Carol Partridge  - The Soul’s Journey through the Tarot. 

Dr. Naveen Kumar - Ayurveda – A Divine Way of Life. 

Denice Martin  - Always Open – A Solitary Life with Spirit. 

Stuart Nesbitt – Alternative Energy Systems & Sustainable Living. 

Dr. Maree Batchelor  -  The Awakening Process and the Various Forms of Interference. 

Lyn Wood -  Geomancy/Dowsing – Balancing the Energies Around your Home. 

Michele Wolff  - Toxins Affect us All – How you can minimize Toxins , the Effect and Stop them Affecting 

your Health. 

Elizabeth Anne Rogers – Understanding Spirituality, Life Purpose and Love. 

 

This year we have moved all of ASTRO’s software over to a new laptop with a Windows 10 operating system 

for the much smoother running of all systems.  Many thanks to Ian Baker, our Software and Webmaster 

specialist for all his hard work, over the many years.  ASTRO’s financial position has substantially improved 

this financial year mainly due to an increase in new members and increased meeting attendances.   

We would like to extend a very warm welcome to our newest committee member, Monika Nuesch, who has 

come on board to support our group.  

 

ASTRO will be taking a short break over the festive season and meetings will re-commence in February, 2019.  

In closing, special thanks and gratitude to our committee members;- Bruno Calfa, Ilze Laurie and  

Sara Andreetta for their continuing support, help and dedication, over the many years.   

Wishing you and your family a safe and enjoyable Festive Season and a Healthy and Prosperous New Year!   
 

 

Christmas Celebrations! 
 

It is that special time of year to invite you and your friends to ASTRO's End of Year Christmas 

Party!  Join us in celebrating the magic of Christmas amongst friends and likeminded people. Your 

Christmas spirit along with a plate of healthy and delicious food to share will make this a fun and 

enjoyable night!  Look forward to seeing you there!! 
 

 

Date:   Monday, 10th of December, 2018 
 

Venue:   Kew Library, Cnr Cotham Road & Civic Drive, Kew, 3101 
 

Time:  7:30 p.m. 
 

Bring:   A Plate of Healthy Hot or Cold Food to Share. 
 

ASTRO will also Provide Food, Soft Drinks and Organic Teas/Coffee/Hot Chocolate, on the Night. 

 

 
 

Sergio Bughi.             Josephine Bughi. 

             Secretary        Chairperson 

 


